SCALFORD PARISH COUNCIL
Clerk: Mr Chris Hill -Tel No. 01664 411705

Email: clerk@scalfordparishcouncil.org.uk
You are requested to attend a Parish Council Meeting to be held in Scalford Primary School at 7.30 pm on Wednesday 10th February 2016.

Members of the Public are Welcome / Public Participation at Chairman’s Discretion
“The Chairman reserves the right to alter the sequence of the business. Some items may, by resolution, be referred to a “closed” session at which time the Press and Public will be asked to leave.”

AGENDA

1)  Apologies for Absence
2)  Declarations of Disclosable Pecuniary and Personal Interest on Items on the 
    Agenda
3)  To approve and sign the Minutes from the Parish Council Meeting held at    

     Scalford Primary School on 13th January 2016.
4)  Ongoing matters:
    a) South Street Car Park planning application
    b) Parking New Street – waiting for MBC to progress matter.
    c) Churchyard Tomb – application for Faculty in progress
    d) Dog Bin emptying up date from Councillors
 6)  Planning:
     New:

     16/00023/FUL Proposed single storey occupational dwelling with double garage,   

     provision of turning area and associated site landscaping- The Old Brickyard field 

     8500, Eastwell Road, Scalford, LE14 4ST
     Granted:
     15/00978/LBC – Conversion and extending existing outbuilding into a dwelling – 

     Stonleigh 10 South St, Scalford 
     15/00930/LBC – Proposed detached garage - Stonleigh 10 South St, Scalford 

     15/00926/FULHH – Detached double garage - Stonleigh 10 South St, Scalford
AGENDA continued
 7) Accounts:
    Payments and receipts January 2016 

    Chq 101470 Eon





£  106.72
    Chq 101471 Eon





£  200.13
    Chq 101472 C J Hill





£  260.23
    Chq 101473 Petty Cash




£  100.00

    Receipts: 
    Allotments






£   15.00
8) Internet Banking
9)  Churchyard Mowing
10) Clerks Review
11) Request from Rotary Club of Melton Aurora

12) Melton Local Plan
Date of Next Meeting:
9th March 2016 Parish Council Meeting at 7.30 pm in Scalford Primary School
Chris Hill

Clerk to the Council

3rd January 2016
